2014 Plan of Conservation and Development Subcommittee
Regular Meeting Minutes
June 16, 2014

The 2014 Plan of Conservation and Development Subcommittee of the Planning and Zoning Commission
held a Regular Meeting on June 16, 2014 7:00PM at the Stonington Police Department Meeting Room -
173 5. Broad St. Pawcatuck.

Attending were members Wendy Bury, Sara Lathrop, Bill Lyman and Bob Mohr. Members Bob
Birmingham and Walter Grant were absent. Planning and Zoning Commission member Curtis Lynch, and
Town Planner, Keith A. Brynes, were also in attendance.

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Lathrop at 7:02PM.

Minutes:
Mr. Lyman motioned to approve the minutes of the 6/2/14 meeting; seconded by Ms. Bury. The motion

was unanimously approved.

New Business:
Discussion of June 30" public Informational Meeting.

Mr. Brynes discussed planning for the June 30™ public informational meeting with Planimetrics.
Planimetrics will distribute the powerpoint presentation to be used approximately 3 days prior to the
meeting.

Discussion of comments received on draft plan.
The Subcommittee discussed comments received from the Economic Development Commission on the
draft plan. EDC Chairman, Blunt White, answered questions about their comments. Members will

review comments submitted by other organizations and individuals.

Ms. Bury motioned to adjourn the meeting; seconded by Mr. Mohr. The motion was unanimously
approved. The meeting was adjourned at 9:28PM.

Respectfully submitted,
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